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<p style="text-align: justify;">Dear Sir/Madam,<br /><br />After trying few times, at last the 1515
connection worked for me.� So, I will just continue using my 1515 account and hope that this
problem won't happen again.</p>      <p><br />Since then I would like thanks to TM Customer
Care Support for solving my problem and extend my account activation period.� And also
thanks to the National Consumer Complaints Centre (NCCC) for as a good place to look for
help.<br /><br />Again thanks a lot.<br /><br />Best regards,<br />Hee Yuek Mee</p> 
<p>�</p>
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